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DISNEYLAND TICKETS COMING SOON!

	T ickets to the "Happiest Place on Earth" will be available at the ASI Box Office (inside the 

Games Room Etc.)  starting Aug. 20th.  Tickets for either Adults or Children will be discounted to  $28 

each.  The tickets will be valid from Aug. 22nd through Dec. 24th.  The summer and holiday attractions 

such as Fantasmic will be admissible to the public.  For more information please contact ASI Box 

Office at (909) 869-2855 or email at ncquerubin@csupomona.edu.
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